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Graduate Digest Emails 
 
Automated email notifications are sent from the intlgrad@iu.edu account to department 
contacts to notify them of updates to a student’s record or when departmental action may be 
required.  
 
The automated email received may contain any or all of the notifications below, depending on 
which actions have been taken: 
 

Bachelor Equivalency Review 
The students listed below have applications that need additional review from you. 
Please let us know if you have any questions. 
 
A Bachelor’s equivalency decision has been reached for each of the applicants 
listed below: 
 
<List of Names> 

 
New Document* 

A new document has been added to the record for each of the applicants below: 
 
<List of Names> 
 
*Please note that only academic records and OIS admit letters are visible in a 
department contact’s Atlas view. If you do not see a new document, this is most 
likely because it is a financial document or an immigration document that was 
uploaded. No further action by the department is needed.  
 

Funding 
The students listed below are in the final states of admission; however we must 
have verification that they have accepted your department’s funding offer before 
we can issue their admission letter and proof of funding. If a student has deferred 
from a previous term where funding was offered, the list below may reflect 
funding from a previous term. If you are no longer offering funding in thie 
situation, please let us know. 
 
<List of names> 

 


